
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
of a  

PUBLIC HEARING 
5:00 P.M., MONDAY, JULY 10, 2023 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
of the  

CITY OF INDEPENDENCE 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held before the Planning 
Commission of the City of Independence through a public meeting on Monday, 
July 10, 2023, commencing at 5:00 p.m. to consider the application by the Church 
of the Latter Day Saints, Permanent Parcel Numbers 561-13-045 and 561-15-006, 
Brecksville Road, Independence, Ohio, seeking a Special Conditional Use Permit 
for a single-story religious facility. 
 
Any person interested in observing and/or being heard may appear before the 
Planning Commission, either in person or via Zoom, by contacting Amanda 
Sharrer, Clerk of Planning Commission a sharrera@independenceohio.org  or by 
telephone (216) 524-1008 on or before 5:00 p.m. on July 10, 2023. 
 
A copy of the application and any drawings may be obtained in advance of the 
Public Hearing through a request to the Planning Clerk to make arrangements to 
send the foregoing information electronically, or may be picked up at the entrance 
of City Hall during normal business hours.   
 
 BY ORDER of the Planning Commission of the City of Independence, 
Ohio.     
        
        
       Amanda Sharrer, Clerk 
       City of Independence 
       Planning Commission 
 
         



        


